
Career guidance work 

teachers of the Department of "Space Engineering and Technology" of the 

L.N.Gumilyov Eurasian National University 

 

        On January 17, 2023, at the Lyceum School No. 50 named after Rayymbek 

Batyr in Astana, teachers of the Department of "Space Engineering and 

Technology" Zhakupova A.E., Ashurov A.E., Kalmanova D.M. and Anuar G.A. 

conducted career guidance work, which was attended by students of grades 10-11. 

 

        Teachers of the L.N.Gumilyov Eurasian National University showed slides on 

the educational program "Space Engineering and Technologies", held a 

consultation on passing the UNT-2023 and told general information about the 

department. 

        The students were particularly interested in the possibility of studying at 

foreign universities for academic mobility, as well as international summer schools 

and research projects where students can participate. 

        Booklets of the department "Space Engineering and Technology" were 

distributed to the students. Many students approach the choice of their future 

profession with responsibility and want to link their future with the space industry 

of Kazakhstan. They asked a lot of interesting questions about the educational 

program and about the university. 



 

        As a result of the work carried out, a certificate was issued to teachers with 

the signature of the school director and an official seal. 
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